
Announcements 4/22/22

Good Morning.  Please pause for a moment of silence.

Please stand for the pledge.

Today we are running on the Block Schedule, with students going to 2nd, 4th, and 6th
periods. Today, students who travel to the high school for 6th period will report to the cafeteria
at 12:50 and remain there until 1:50. At that time you will load the bus as usual to travel to the
high school. As a reminder – student athletes will NOT travel to the high school on
Monday. We will continue with English End of Course testing today in English classes.

Students, please keep in mind that there will be testing taking place in the English hallway all of
this week and Monday of next week. It is very important to stay quiet in that area of the
building.

Reminder - Signed Progress Reports are due back to your Reaching Raiders teacher
today.

Got School Spirit?  Anyone interested in trying out for the 2022-2023 Red Raider
Cheerleading Squad should see Ms. Clouse in room 303 for important information.   Clinics
will begin on April 26th and all paperwork is due that day.   You must have a current physical on
file to participate in tryouts.

The Freshman Formal is tonight 5:00-9:00. Tickets can still be purchased today before
leaving school.  No tickets will be sold tonight at the door. The Snack Shack will be open
tonight during the Freshman Formal and we will be selling pizza slices, as well as other snacks
and drinks.  We will also have a photographer at the Formal from 6:00 til 8:00, so be sure to
bring money for pictures and food.

Baseball players will be released today at 1:00.

Happy Birthday to Caleb Fletcher & Skylar Stinson

The following students need to report to the library at this time for testing:

.Thought of the day:
“A person who never made a mistake never tried anything new.”

Have a Fantastic Friday and remember, we are proud to be a Raider!


